GREEN BACK-TO-SCHOOL at BUSD

Dear Parents,

Green Schools Initiative is partnering with BUSD to bring the Green Star Schools Program to even more schools this year! This program helps reduce the environmental footprint of Berkeley schools, engages students in hands-on learning and real-world problem solving that is fun, and has the potential to save BUSD thousands of dollars. With grant support from the Altamont Education Advisory Board, we are once again focusing this year on reducing waste at schools. 

To succeed, Green Star Schools needs YOU to participate! We will be working with students, parents, teachers, staff, administrators and community members to reduce our schools’ environmental impacts. Please get involved and help us teach our students healthy habits by following some of the suggestions below. 
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More Resources about environmentally responsible products and services:

• Green Schools Initiative, www.greenschools.net/ buyingguide
• www.reuseit.com/ learn-more/buying-guides/5-steps-to-a-waste-free-lunch 

• www.Stopwaste.org - Alameda County’s resource on how, what, where to recycle and more
•www.EcologyCenter.org  - Guidance from Berkeley’s recyclers

Sustainably Yours,

Deborah Moore & Susan Silber
Green Schools Initiative
510-525-1026; deborah@greenschools.net; susan@greenschools.net 

JOIN THE GREEN TEAM!





REUSE backpacks, binders, notebooks, pencils, markers, and all other items that are still in good shape. Also check out East Bay Depot for Creative Reuse for materials and art supplies. �


RECYCLE clothing and buy USED gently-worn items at numerous fashionable and funky stores in the East Bay: Crossroads Clothing, Lauren’s Closet, Hannah’s, Buffalo Exchange, and Goodwill are local favorites.�


BUY notebooks, art supplies, paper, and other products with RECYCLED CONTENT. Look for the recycling symbol, FSC, AP, Green Seal or EcoLogo labels.





REUSE the blank side of scrap paper for writing/drawing projects.








SAVE MONEY and RESOURCES








Buy locally-grown foods, organic if possible. 


Pack food in reusable containers (or sack) and use reusable water bottles, utensils and cloth napkins that can be washed. 


Avoid juice boxes/packs (not recyclable or compostable).


Avoid BPA and PVC plastic disposables.


CLEAN yogurt containers can be recycled (NEW in Berkeley).


Pack fresh fruit – NO additional packaging needed! 


Pack the right amount of food that your child will actually eat.





PACK a WASTE-FREE, TOXICS-FREE LUNCH




















OTHER WAYS TO SAVE





SAVE ENERGY - Turn off lights; buy energy-saving light bulbs - CFL (compact fluorescent) or LED (light emitting diode); turn off computers at night; use a switchable power strip to turn off phone chargers/reduce vampire loads; buy energy efficient appliances.


SAVE WATER - Turn off faucets when you are done and take shorter showers; use drip/reduce irrigation


REDUCE TOXINS - Buy less-toxic products whenever possible, including household cleaning products. 


REDUCE CAR TRIPS - Try to walk, bike, carpool or take the bus or transit to school.





DID YOU KNOW 14 billion pencils are produced every year, many made with wood from ancient forests.





Source: www.GreenSchools.net





The average American consumes about 660 pounds of paper per year, compared to 550 pounds in Japan and only about 8.8 pounds in India.


Use recycled paper to save trees!








Join the Green Team at your school by contacting your PTA President. Parents can help support waste reduction efforts during school events, and support teachers in the program. Green Team members will participate in a 2-hour training session in October 2013 with other BUSD schools, and then meet 3-4 times during the school year to support student activities.


For more information please contact Deborah Moore, 510-525-1026; deborah@greenschools.net. 


Additional contacts: Loren Nakamura, BUSD recycling contact, 510-644-6858, lorennakamura@berkeley.net; Andrew Schneider, Recycling Program Manager, City of Berkeley, 510-981-6357, ASchneider@cityofberkeley.info 





Did you know that a disposable lunch creates 4-8 oz. of garbage everyday? At a school, this can add up to nearly 20,000 pounds of garbage per year!








